
                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

                                         T H K Jain College 

 

NOTICE FOR THE RESCHEDULE OF UG EXAMS 2022 

 

With reference to the Notification CE/ALLOT/CBCS/22/42(A) dt 10
th

 January 2023, it is 

hereby notified to all concerned that all UG examinations including BBA (H), to be held on 

13
th

 January 2023, have been postponed and rescheduled on 9
th

 February 2023. 

 

Sd/- 

PRINCIPAL 

 


